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         07 August 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
As you may be aware from the media, the National Education Union has announced 
a series of strikes across the country, following a ballot of its members. Schools in 
the south east of England will be affected on the following days:   
  
Wednesday 1st February  
Thursday 2nd March  
Wednesday 15th March  
Thursday 16th March  
  
This strike is taking place because of a national dispute over pay between the union 
and the Secretary of State for Education and not because of any issues in our 
school.   
  
I wanted to give you as much notice as possible that learning may be disrupted on 
these days.  
 
I am working closely with the local authority to keep up to date with the situation and 
I will inform you of the final arrangements as soon as possible.  
  
Kindest Regards,  
 
 
 
 
Maria-Brigid Ryan  
Headteacher 
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